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To have to encounter multiple fees for applications and background checks to rent, 

can add up cost a considerable amount of money.  Then the costs of moving are 

added to that. It makes it very unaffordable to apply to even a few places to rent.  

Thanks for helping negotiate a solution to this problem that affects the working class 

the most. 


